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Thanks EBCO

We would like to express

our appreciation and

gratitude to Nevin Ebaugh

and his EBCO builders team. 

Over the years, EBCO has

done numerous projects

here at the Blowing Rock

Conference Center. Their

latest project has been the

renovations of our family

cottages.  EBCO has always

exceeded our expectations,

and it was no different this

time around. Nevin, Jose,

Joaquin, and Tony take pride

in their work, and it always

shows in the finished

project. 

Thank you guys for all of

your hard work at the

Blowing Rock Conference

Center.

Staff Profile

Larry Grimm joined our

team as Site Manager in

January 2017.  He and his

wife Melissa came to us

from Plantation, Florida

where Larry worked as a

police officer for thirty

years.  Larry has always

had a great love of the

mountains, so when the

opportunity to work at

BRCC arose, he couldn’t

resist.  His main duties

include taking care of our

guests’ needs,

maintenance, landscaping,

and on-call duties. He has

quickly become a valuable

asset to the Blowing Rock

Conference Center. 

Larry is most at home

outdoors, and many folks

have commented that the

grounds look the best that

they have ever looked. In

his spare time, Larry

enjoys backpacking,

golfing, riding his

motorcycle, and taking

long drives in the high

country area. 

Larry, thanks for all

that you do to make sure

that our mission is carried

out every day.  

TED'S TALK

Grace and peace to you

all.  Friends, I hope that

this finds everyone in

good health and spirit.

The world has changed

drastically in the last few

weeks, and please know

that I am praying for all

those who have been

affected by the COVID-19

pandemic.  No one is

exempt from this

outbreak, and we are all

in this together.

The Blowing Rock

Conference Center’s

mission states “that the

holy grounds of the

Blowing Rock Conference

Center exists so that all of

God’s people may gather

for . . .
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